BOARD OF EDUCATION, SCHOOL DISTRICT 3A
ROCHESTER, SANGAMON COUNTY, ILLINOIS

PUBLIC HEARING: FY24 Budget, September 20, 2023

The Rochester Board of Education met for a FY24 Budget Hearing on September 20, 2023. Vice President
Reynolds called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m.

THOSE PRESENT: Chris Jewell
Robert Chiles
Todd Hannah
Amy Reynolds
Don Carley
Aimee Johnson

ABSENT: Christie Magoulias

OTHERS PRESENT: Dan W. Cox, Superintendent
Suzanne Keller, Director of Educational Services
Jennifer Shaw, Director of Special Education
Kris Kahler, Director of Business Services
Sarah Lockard, Assistant to the Superintendent
Brad Alewelt, Director of Operations
David Hawkins, RHS Asst. Principal
Joe Michelich, Rochester Times

RECOGNITION OF VISITORS:
Michelle Joyce
Sarah Kerley

TRUTH IN TAXATION HEARING

The Board conducted a public hearing to review the FY24 budget. Dr. Kahler presented the budget
adoption presentation in detail to the Board. Each Board member present must sign the front page
following approval of the budget in the regular scheduled Board meeting. The Budget will be filed with
the regional office of education, ISBE, and the county clerk. There were no questions from the Board.
Mrs. Johnson made a motion to adjourn at 7:12 p.m. that was seconded by Mr. Hannah and carried
unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Amy Reynolds, Vice President Aimee Johnson, Secretary
Board of Education Board of Education



